Myers, Jeanie

From: Joe Santos

Sent: 2023/03/04 3:41 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]JCommittee of Adjustment

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or
are not expecting.

Re: APPLICATION #A-2023-0010 WARD #3

Good afternoon

Please take note that | am completely opposed to the above Committee of Adjustment application as noted above.

The home currently located at #9 Blackmere Cir has been doubled in footprint since it was originally built in 1985. The home
has been an eye-sore in the neighborhood and any additional changes must not be allowed.

The home has oversized garage doors as the home owner operates a business out of this location.

Parking or storing oversized vehicles would detract from the esthetics of the neighborhood. This area is a residential
community with single family homes and should not be turned into a commercial zone. | have been a resident across the
street from this home for over 36 years.

Again, | am opposed to this application.

This information can become public record and shared with the City of Brampton employees who are accountable to this
application and whom you deem necessary.

Thank you

Jose Santos

10 Blackmere Cir

Brampton Ontario

L6W 4B3



